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WINEVILLE BASIN PROOF OF CONCEPT PROJECT 
 

Status Update: April 2013 
 
 

 
As requested by Chino Basin Watermaster, Inland Empire Utilities Agency has been actively 
working to complete site investigations, permitting and design work for the Wineville 
Basin Proof of Concept Project. 
 
Status Update: 
The plans for the test pits at the Wineville Basin have been submitted to regulatory 
agencies for permitting.  The preliminary cost estimate for the construction is $150,000.  
The overall project cost estimate, not including any IEUA staff time is $300,000. 
 
The CEQA for the project was adopted by the IEUA Board on April 17, 2013.  The final 

design for the project, along with the testing protocol, will be reviewed for final comments 

on April 24, 2013.  Outstanding items that IEUA is working on for the testing phase is 

source water for the Basin.  IEUA has started the work with Ontario to find a suitable well 

that can be used as source water for testing.  Provided below is the schedule for the project. 

 

Test Pit and Access Road Design:  Completed 
Apply for Environmental Permit: Completed 
Weeding of the Wineville Basin: Completed 
Final Design Package:  April 25, 2013 
Receive Environmental Permit: May 15, 2013 
Construction Bid & Award:  June 15, 2013 
Construction Completion:  August15, 2013 
Testing of Infiltration:  August 15, 2013 – Jan 15, 2014 
Final Report:    March 2014  

 


